
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

Student Grant e-Submission - Parent Promotion 

E/IC/SC/22/132 

12th May, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 

Starting from the 2023/24 academic year, the Education Bureau will implement electronic application for 

student grant ($2500) in government schools, aided schools, schools under the Direct Subsidy Scheme, and 

schools receiving the subsidy on a per capita basis. To submit online applications, parents must have "iAM 

Smart+" account with digital signing function to submit applications electronically. To prepare early, parents can 

register for "iAM Smart+" account on the spot at any designated schools in any districts through the following 

link from May to August 2023. For details and reservation methods of the registration events held in May and 

June, please refer to the attached poster (Attachment 1).  
 

Reservation link: https://forms.office.com/r/vQTpEjgddu 

 

To streamline the process of on-site “iAM Smart+” registration for parents, parents have to enable the 

biometric authentication functions such as Touch ID, Face ID or Fingerprint authentication and install “iAM 

Smart” App in his/her personal mobile phone prior to the school activity. Parents are also required to prepare the 

following for on-site registration :   

1. Hong Kong Identity Card;  

2. Personal mobile phone (equipped with biometric authentication (e.g. Touch ID or Face ID), and downloaded 

as well as installed “iAM Smart” App); and  

3. Provide an Email Address which can receive emails.  

 

Parents may also at any time register for “iAM Smart+” in-person at the district “iAM Smart” self-

registration kiosks or registration service counters with around 160 locations.  For detailed locations and opening 

hours of “iAM Smart” self-registration kiosks or registration service counters, please visit the thematic website 

https://www.iamsmart.gov.hk/en/reg_location.html . For “iAM Smart” registration methods and required items 

for smooth registration, please visit https://www.iamsmart.gov.hk/en/reg.html . 

 

For further enquiries, please contact the EDB’s Student Special Support Section Kwun Tong Office : 

Email: spdoenquiry@edb.gov.hk ; 

Hotline: 3850 2000 ; 

Address: Unit 1001-3, 10/F, Kwun Tong View, 410 Kwun Tong Road, Kowloon. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below on or before 19-5-2023 (Friday).  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip                          E/IC/SC/22/132 

Student Grant e-Submission - Parent Promotion 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I have read and fully understood the “Student Grant e-Submission - Parent Promotion” mentioned 

above.   

Parent’s Signature:                             

Student’s Name:                         (    )   

Class:                                        

 

Date:                                        
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